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Missed the meeting? Want to 
watch it? Here is the link to 
the Online Meetings:  

https://bit.ly/2IKLlVc  

BULLETIN REQUEST  
 
 
 
If you are presenting at the Podium Presi-
dent Bill has requested that you send a 
digital copy of your information to:  
kathyann@rotarycs.org or the Bulletin Edi-
tor. Please send in advance of the meet-
ing or right after the meeting 

The author of two books and numerous articles on Cana-
dian politics, Dr. Docherty has been a frequent commen-
tator on regional and national radio, and his analyses of 
provincial and national politics are regularly cited in lead-
ing Canadian newspapers. 
 
Docherty is committed to providing an exceptional under-
graduate educational experience for Mount Royal Uni-
versity students. His favourite part of the academic year 
is convocation. Not only does he love shaking the hands 
of all the graduates, he plays a special role at convoca-
tion by playing his bagpipes together with the pipe band 
that leads Mount Royal grads in and out of each ceremo-
ny. Bryan noted that we should invite Dr. Docherty to our 
Robbie Burns celebration! 
 
In commemoration of Canada's sesquicentennial, Dr. 
Docherty was honoured to be asked to speak at the Sen-
ate Chamber in May, as part of the Symposium which 
celebrated the 150th anniversary of Canadian Confeder-
ation 
 
Dr. Docherty began by saying Good afternoon and thank 
you for inviting me to speak at your lunch. Today, I’d like 
to speak about four things.  
 
First, what makes Mount Royal University unique as a 
post-secondary institution. Second, our contribution to 
and impact on Calgary. Third, how universities are like 
incubators for social issues. And last, an invitation to 
come to our campus and support our students.  
 
At Mount Royal, our vision is to provide an exceptional 
undergraduate educational experience. While our focus 
may have changed over time, we bring to learners a 
strong tradition of higher education achieved over more 
than 100 years.  
 
Our undergraduate offering has steadily risen to 12 de-
grees and 32 majors. Our vision is to increase this num-
ber to 15 degrees and 60 majors by 2025. When you 
speak with Mount Royal students and alumni what you 
will frequently hear is they get individualized attention 
from our faculty. This is because with smaller class sizes, 
the priority for our faculty is teaching and learning.  

Bryan Walton introduced Dr. Docherty. David Docherty, PhD, is currently in 
his second term as President of Mount Royal University, first joining the Uni-
versity in 2011 as Mount Royal's ninth president. 
 
An accomplished academic, author and administrator, Dr. Docherty came to 
Mount Royal from Wilfrid Laurier University in Waterloo, ON, where he served 
as senior advisor on multi-campus initiatives in the Office of the Vice-
President: Academic and Provost. Before that, he was Dean of Laurier’s Fac-
ulty of Arts. 
 
Dr. Docherty obtained his Honours Bachelor of Arts degree in Political Sci-
ence from Wilfrid Laurier University in Waterloo, ON in 1984. He obtained his 
Master of Arts degree in political science from McMaster University in 1990 
and his PhD in political science from the University of Toronto in 1995 

https://bit.ly/2IKLlVc
mailto:kathyann@rotarycs.org
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 We are also strong advocates for a liberal education. A full quarter of a student’s course load includes 
courses completely out of their area of study. The point of this is to develop intellectual qualities, teamwork 
skills and well-rounded citizens. We remind the students that their first job may not exist when they start their 
studies and critical thinking is important. 
 
Another unique aspect of Mount Royal is the opportunity for students to engage in research. They do not 
have to wait for graduate studies to understand the research process and learn from experienced faculty 
members. Hand-in-hand with research is practical experience, in co-ops , field schools, work practicums and 
community service. It’s a win-win. High impact experiences for students and graduates who are work-ready 
for employers.  
 
Last but not least, time and time again we are told that our campus community is welcoming. Like a small 
town, people know and care about each other. In a survey of middle-year students, 89% said they feel a 
sense of belonging. 
 
So what does the new Mount Royal University look like? Well, this year we will likely reach having 10,000 full 
course load students. More than three-quarters of those students are pursuing degrees. Eighty per cent of 
first-year students said Mount Royal was their first choice. And when it comes to student feedback from uni-
versities across Canada, we are among the very top for student satisfaction. Ninety-four per cent of middle-
year students were satisfied with the quality of teaching they received. Along with providing an exceptional 
undergraduate experience to students, Mount Royal University positively impacts the community.  
 
Our annual expenditures see more than $230 million go into the local economy. We also employ well over 
2,000 Calgarians. Seventy-three per cent of our students are from Calgary, so we provide an education for 
nearly 7,000 full course load students. One-quarter of our students participate in community service learning, 
contributing over 300,000 of volunteer hours in Calgary. And each year, we see over 1,600 graduates. Based 
on an employment rate of 92 per cent after two years, this means Mount Royal adds nearly 1,500 educated 
and work-ready employees to the labour force every year – the vast majority right here in Calgary.  
 
Mount Royal has also recently invested nearly $200 million 
into two major capital projects. In 2015, the Taylor Centre for 
the Performing Arts opened its doors. It is a $90 million build-
ing project that is the home to our Conservatory music pro-
gram and the Bella Concert Hall. This project was funded by 
the federal, provincial and municipal governments, with the 
amazing Don and Ruth Taylor providing a very generous do-
nation. 
 
If you haven’t seen the Bella Concert Hall, please come see 
it. I can tell you it’s the finest concert hall in Alberta, if not 
western Canada. It seats about 800 and has unbelievable 
acoustics. Hopefully you have put your business card into a 
draw to get two tickets to the Royal Wood concert on May 17.  
 
The second project is the Riddell Library and Learning Cen-
tre. Last fall, we opened this $100.4 million building thanks to 
funding from the provincial government and the generosity of 
the Riddell Family Foundation. 
 
The 16,000-square-metre new space is a box of light. Literally 
because there is so much natural light coming in the windows 
and metaphorically because it represents enlightenment 
through creating and sharing knowledge. This is the intellec-
tual hub and heart of the campus, showcasing how people, 
technology and information converge and interact in the 21st 
century. Again if you haven’t visited this building, I invite you 
to do so. A community membership is free of charge.  
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While Mount Royal University provides a positive impact to the community, I also want to acknowledge how 
generous Calgary has been to us. Here is a great example. 
In mid-January, the U of C and Mount Royal hockey teams (both men and women) square off at the Saddle-
dome for what’s called the Crowchild Classic. In five years, the Crowchild Classic’s attendance has increased 
from 4,000 to a record of 13,000 people. This makes it the largest indoor university sport event in Canada. Un-
believable. The community spirit among students is amazing. 
 
We could not do this without the Calgary Flames and Ken King. When I talk to other university presidents in 
Canadian cities with NHL teams, they say, “Let me get this right. The Flames give you the Saddledome for 
free, encourage large attendance and provide all the services as a community event?” I say, “Yes, they do.” 
and they say, “Well, that can’t happen here.” I want to publicly thank the Flames, Ken King and the ownership 
group who make this possible with their generosity and like our students understand the true value of commu-
nity.  
 
Along with providing an undergraduate education and supporting the community, universities interact with 
thousands of young adults who want positive social change. We have first-hand experience into the kinds of 
changes they are wanting. For example, students are leading the way on conversations about gender and 
sexual orientation. People identify as lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, two-spirited, intersex, questioning, 
queer, straight or ally. Many of us don’t know what these categories are, let alone how to not discriminate and 
be respectful. Students spearhead training where participants can ask these questions freely and learn how to 
be respectful. 
 
Another social issue is religious tolerance. 
Visit Main Street on our campus on any given 
day and you’ll see students in the Muslim 
Student Affiliation, Christian Power for 
Change, Jewish Hillel, Secular Humanist, 
Catholic Christian, Treaty People and Sikh 
clubs all lined up beside each other with their 
booths run by the student organizations. It’s a 
great example of respect for diversity and 
inclusion.   
 
Violence, in particular sexual violence, is an-
other concerning topic. Students, faculty and 
staff have worked together to develop a da-
ting violence prevention project, a program to 
support victims and a stand-alone sexual vio-
lence policy.  
 
As well, brave students, who either suffer themselves or know others who do, are reducing the stigma around 
mental health. I led my first President’s Task Force in Student Mental Health, and that group is now imple-
menting 41 recommendations across campus to raise awareness, provide support and encourage healthy liv-
ing.  
 
Another positive social trend is an increasing number of Indigenous students seeking a post-secondary edu-
cation and a thirst among non-Indigenous students to better understand Indigenous history, practices, culture 
and knowledge. Mount Royal’s Indigenous Strategic Plan commits us to the Calls to Action in the Truth and 
Reconciliation Commission. In only a few short years, the percentage of self-declared Indigenous students at 
Mount Royal has risen from 3% to over 5%. We are well on our way to our goal of 7% by 2025, which is the 
percentage of Indigenous people in Alberta’s population. As well we are helping our campus community learn 
about the history of the treaties, the Indian Act and residential schools. With this understanding, we can better 
understand what Indigenous students and community partners have endured, work towards reconciliation and 
move more positively forward together. It’s a work in progress but we are learning.  
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For students, faculty and staff at Mount Royal, it’s a vibrant and positive place to be.  But it is also a great place 
for community members. Here are ten reasons to come visit our campus. The new Bella Concert Hall is truly 
exquisite, so please take in a show or concert. This year we hosted Yo Yo Ma and Randy Bachman to a full 
house. 
 
I invite you to check out our Continuing Education classes. We have practical, engaging and flexible courses 
and programs to meet your needs. And don’t think you have to be a virtuoso to take music lessons at the Con-
servatory. We have thousands of courses — for infants all the way to rock-n-roll guitar lessons for seniors.  
Maybe you don’t want those relatives staying at your place this summer. Our Residence has reasonably priced 
hotel rooms and apartment-style conference accommodations.  
 
Mount Royal also has beautiful, modern conference, meeting and event spaces to meet your needs. The new 
Library has an amazing amount of knowledge and technology to share. While you are on campus, there is a 
wide range of retail and food services, including one of our business graduates’ coffee shops. 
 
The caliber of competition among our athletes is amazing, so come out and cheer on the Cougars teams. If you 
live or work in the area, use our campus recreation centre. It’s truly one of the best in town and very reasonably 
priced.  And if you are a bit stiff after your work out, our injury rehabilitation and wellness centre is staffed with 
some excellent practitioners.  
 
Last but not least we have an amazing exhibit of both sea and land fossils from the Cretaceous period. Based 
on the very high percentage of Mount Royal University alumni in Calgary, I am guessing there are many of you 
in the room. I hope we have your contact information because we want to keep in touch. We send our alumni 
the award-winning Summit magazine. I have some copies here today if you would like to pick one up. There are 
also alumni-only discounts and offers, for things like concerts at the Bella Concert Hall. Perhaps we can entice 
you to mentor one of our eager students or as a seasoned-professional give us advice on our undergraduate 
programs.  
 
We are always looking for financial support so we can provide the best academic, personal and professional 
experiences for students. We have three focus areas right now. There are 29 Military Memorial Scholarships, 
which honour past students who lost their lives during military service and benefit current students. 
 
And of course there are always scholarships and bursaries for students. Every year, we distribute about $3.8 
million per year in scholarships and bursaries to students. We are greatly appreciative of donations to increase 
support to those students who excel, who give back to the community and who are in need.  
In closing, I hope you take me up on my invitation to visit the Mount Royal University campus. And when you 
are there, true to our welcoming culture, give me a call and I’ll buy coffee. Thanks and have a great afternoon. 
 
Doug Lacombe thanked Dr.  Docherty for sharing all of the good things that Mount Royal University is 
doing Many of us have hired graduates of Mount Royal University. The University is feeding the engine of the 
City and is a champion of rational thinking during these challenging times. President Bill added his thanks and 
advised that the club would be donating $100 in Dr. Docherty’s name to our Stay in School program. 

 
 
 

 Drop by the Campus 

 403 440 6393 

 president@mtroyal.ca 
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President Bill opened the meeting remembering the Humboldt 
Broncos tragedy last Friday and noted it was not a good day for the 
hockey world or for Canada. He recalled his own experience as a 
hockey parent to his son and the special bond with the billet parents. 
He personally was struggling with the tragedy, along with many others 
and could not imagine what the community of Humboldt was experi-
encing. The assembly observed a moment of silence and prayer. 
President Bill then invited us to join Lisa Fernandes and the head ta-
ble in the singing of O’ Canada followed by Rotary Grace.  

 
Two elderly couples were enjoying friendly conversation when one of the men asked the 
other, “Fred, how was the memory clinic you went to last month?” “Outstanding,” Fred 
replied. “They taught us all the latest psychological techniques - visualization, associa-
tion-it made a huge difference for me.” “That’s great! What was the name of the clinic?” 
Fred went blank he thought and thought but couldn’t remember. Then a smile broke 
across his face and he asked, “what do you call that flower with the long stem and 

thorns?” “You mean a rose?” “Yes, that’s it!” he turned to his wife… “Rose, what was the name of that clinic?” 
 
Head Table: Dr. David Docherty: President of Mount Royal University, Andrea Hennel: Chief of Staff at 
Mount Royal University, Mark Ambrose, Bryan Walton and Doug Lacombe 
 
Bulletin Editor: Carol Graham     Photographer : Clive Pringle   
   
Guests: Sandy Dougall introduced the visitors and guests 
  
50/50 Draw: Ben Steblecki asked Dr. David Docherty, our Guest Speaker to pick 
the winning ticket and it was President Bill’s ticket. President Bill advised that the 
$165 would be donated to the GoFundMe fund for the Humboldt Broncos families. 
Our guest speaker generously donated two tickets to a concert at their Bella Hall on 
May 17. Jim Hutchens was the lucky winner.  

 
Dream Home Minute : Craig Stokke mentioned the tips provided last week on how to 
extend your rostering team for the Dream Home. He asked the Club to consider the personali-
ties of their volunteers to ensure they are matched to the various jobs that are available: print-
ing, hosting, accounting and selling. We want the right people in the right place at the right 
time so it is a good experience for all. 
 
New Members’ Celebration: Joe Connelly reminded us 
about the New Members’ Celebration next Thursday even-
ing and there would not be the usual meeting at noon next 
week. Remember to bring a bottle of wine for the wine draw 

at the New Members’ Celebration. He also wanted to thank Mount Royal Uni-
versity for their support for the annual Dragon Boat races. 
 
District Conference: President Bill reminded us of the upcoming District 
Conference and asked everyone to register soon. 
 
Inn from the Cold : President Bill introduced a 45 second video clip 
from Inn from the Cold thanking our club for the $60,000.00 contribution to 
their program. We received a thank you note this week as well from Inn From 
The Cold.  
 
Here is the link to watch the video: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cGd1uI-PxyE&feature=youtu.be 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cGd1uI-PxyE&feature=youtu.be
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Strategic Planning Update: President-Elect Ron Prokosch: I am here today to give you a bit of an update 
on the strategic planning activities and to introduce you to the committee structure for next year. You recall that 
in late January we introduced you to the 6 Strategic Goals that the Strategic Planning Committee determined as 
key for our progress over the next three years: Membership, Club operations, Public Image and Communica-
tions, Local and International Community Service, Youth Services and Foundations and Giving. 
 
At that time we advised you that the next step would be to meet with committees and groups of committees to 
establish key objectives and action steps to keep us vital and relevant and effective into the future. Since then, 
we have met with a number of committee groups (such as all the membership committees – all the Stay-in-
School committees, all the Youth Services Committees including the presidents of Rotaract and Interact) and 
with a number of individual committees and individuals. 
 
We still need to pull all of the information together into a single document as a reference tool to guide our work 
over the next couple of years. That should happen over the next few weeks. In the meantime I can tell you that 
the process was invaluable in updating our committee structure for the coming year. 
 
At this point our Strategic Direction is in place, our organization and committee structure are coming into place 
and with the work of Treasurer Larry and President Bill the adjustments to budgeting and financial report are 
also almost in place. This means that all our key business processes are aligned. 
 
One of the items that came out of the strategic planning committee was advice to reduce the number of commit-
tees. We have been able to do that (reducing from 67 to 50 including 4 projects and 3 new committees). In do-
ing this we have been able to provide support, backup and succession for a number of 1 person committees. 
On your table you will see the one page document that outlines the Committee Structure for 2018-2019. (you 
will need your glasses). 
 
Let me introduce you to the Directors and the Portfolio they will lead: 
David Young – Club Service – Ways and Means, Len Kushner – Club Service - Operations, Dorothea Schaab 
– Community Service - Youth Services, Dana Hunter – Community Service – Ways and Means, Glen Godlonton 
– Club Service - Membership and Social, Kevin McLeod – Community Service - International and Vocational 
And Jim Hutchens – Community Service - Local 
 
All members will be receiving an email identifying these Committees and their Chairs and another document 
asking which Committees you would like to be on and which Committees you would prefer not to be on. Please 
contact Ron by phone or email if you have any questions. Ron thanked all who helped with this important work 

 
Invermere Golf Weekend: Mark Ambrose announced the golf weekend coming up the June 
1st, 2nd and 3rd weekend. The Social Committee was able to secure lower prices than ever be-
fore. Thanks to Mel Gibson for his help in securing this. The agenda is: a social dinner on Friday 
night, golf on Saturday, 3 course dinner on Saturday night and a host brunch at Sherry and Steve 
Austin’s home on Sunday. The application form will be in next week’s Bulletin and available at the 
next regular Rotary meeting on April 26. 
 
Sergeant-At-Arms:  Lynn Grant announced that he wasn’t going to fine 
President Bill due to his 50/50 winnings because he was donating it to the 
Humboldt Broncos fund but he was going to fine him $2 for his joke of the day!  

 
Lynn then proceeded to lighten our wallets if we weren’t wearing hockey shirts to honour the 
Humboldt Broncos and further if we dared to seek warmer climates during the winter months. 
Good job Lynn! 

 
 
 

President Bill then adjourned the meeting and asked everyone to 
keep all the families impacted by the Humboldt Broncos tragedy in their 
prayers. 
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Register here by clicking this link: https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration  

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
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APRIL 2018 
 April 16:  Board Meeting at Riverside: 5:00 pm at Concentric Advisors (Room 277)   

 April 19: New Member Celebration Meeting: 6:30pm in the Blue Room 
 Register by clicking this link: https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration  
 April 25:   Fireside Event for New Members: At the Atrium at the Rotary Office 
 April 25:  Partners Spring Luncheon: Calgary Golf & Country Club 
 April 26:  Terry McDonough (Deceased): Rotary Profile 
 April 30:  Mustard Seed Dinner Prep (need volunteers) 
MAY 2018 
 May 3:  Dream Home Registration Kick off 
 May 4-6:  District Conference: Hyatt Regency Hotel (Calgary) 
 May10:  St. Mary’s 4 Way Test Contest (Meeting at ClubHouse) 
 May 17:  Copithorne Family History 
 May 24:   Stay In School Luncheon: Carriage House Inn 
 May 25:   President’s Party: Acadia Rec Centre 
 May 28:   Mustard Seed Dinner Prep (need 20 volunteers) 
 May 31:  Fred Fox: Terry Fox Foundation 
JUNE 2018 
 June 1-3  Invermere Getaway Weekend  
 June 5:  Ronald McDonald House (need 6 volunteers) 
 June 7:  Terry Allen/Bill Sumner SIS Presentation (Meeting at ClubHouse) 
 June 14:  Stampede President Presentation (Meeting at ClubHouse) 
 June 16:  Jim Porter’s Service 
 June 21:  Small Grants Charity Day Presentation: Meeting at The Blue Room 
 June 23-27: Rotary International Conference (Toronto) 
 June 28:  Changing of the Guard, WCS & Large Grants Presentation 
JULY 2018 
 July 5:  Dream Home Kickoff at the Ranchman’s 
 July 12:  No Meeting Due to Dream Home Operations 
 July 19:  To Be Determined (Park in Lot 10 and 11) 
 July 26:  No Meeting Due to SIS Golf Tournament 
AUGUST 2018 
 Aug 2:  Inaugural Address 
 Aug 9:   To Be Determined 
 Aug 16:  Dr. Raylene De Bruyn: U of C 
 Aug 23:   To Be Determined 
 Aug 30:  To Be Determined 
SEPTEMBER 2018 
 Sept 6:  To Be Determined 

 The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Meeting and Events Calendar 

Health, Wellness & Transportation:  
 

Contact Hugh Delaney at: hughdelaney02@gmail.com or: 403 819 4872  if you know of anyone  that is not well, 
that could use a visit or a ride to a Rotary Meeting. 
 
 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2018-new-member-celebration
mailto:hughdelaney02@gmail.com
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Hello Book Babes, 
Our next book club meeting is Monday April 16th at 9:30am. Please let me know if you can attend by Noon on 
THURSDAY April 12th so I can let the Country Club know our numbers. Bring those great books you have read to 
share with our group.  I look forward to seeing you! 
 Cheers and Happy Reading. 

ALSO: 

We are hosting another book sale during our April 25
th

 Spring Luncheon. The funds raised 
will be donated to “It’s A Crime Not To Read”. This is a great time to go through the books 
you have stashed away as well as asking your friends and family for their books. We will be 
happy to accept novels, mysteries and biographies. 
 
There are two ways to deal with your books: 
 

1. Bring them to the luncheon 
 

2. Drop off in the Bed Bath & Beyond parking lot across from Chinook Center on 
April 4

th
 and April 11

th
 between 10:00 am– 12:00pm. Look for the ROTARY sign 

in Denise’s vehicle. 
 

Thank you for your help with this worthwhile cause 
 
Kelly Brittain: 2017/2018 Book Club Chair 

 

Calgary South Rotary Partners’ 

Spring Luncheon 

Wednesday, April 25, 2018 at 11:30 A.M. 

Willow Park Golf & Country Club 

639 Willow Park Drive SE 

Tickets $40.00— Guests Welcome! 

Please R.S.V.P. by April 15 to Millie Huson 403-686-0828 or ehuslink@telusplanet.net 
 
Send cheques payable to: "Calgary South Rotary Partners”  to:  Donna Kennedy,  
37 Mahogany Manor SE  Calgary AB  T3M 0Y3 
 

Jewelry Draw! 50/50 Draw!   

 

 

mailto:ehuslink@telusplanet.net
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RCCS Virtual Makeups and Contact Information 

Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Rotary International President: Ian H.S. Riseley 

District 5360 Governor: Rick Istead 
 

Suite 120, 200 Rivercrest Drive SE 

Calgary AB T2C 2V5         Visit us at: www.rotarycs.org 
(403) 244 9788  

Office Administrator: Kathyann Reginato  email: kathyann@rotarycs.org   
 
2017 2018 Club Officers 

President: Bill LeClair:                       leclair@calgarylaw.com 
President-Elect: Ron Prokosch:                      rprokosch@prokoschgroup.com 
Past President: Ken Farn:                     kgfarn@telusplanet.net 
Club Secretary: Don Bacon:                donbacon@shaw.ca 
Treasurer: Larry Kennedy:                  treasurer@rotarycs.org 
Partners President: Karen Grant:           lkgrant@shaw.ca 
 
2017 2018 Directors 
District 5360 Representative: Sherry Austin          srains@shaw.ca 
Club Service: Operations: Steve Mason             steve@talkinglightmedia.com 
Club Service: Membership and Social: Glen Godlonton  glen@godlonton.com 
Club Service: Ways & Means: Gordon Weicker       gord@global-petroleum.com 
Community Service: Jim Hutchens                 jmh_calgary@hotmail.com 
Community Service: Ways & Means: Dana Hunter     drmuir@shaw.ca 
International & Vocational Service: Kevin MacLeod      kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca 
Youth Service: Stacey Johnson                    sjohnson@printthree.ab.ca 
 
Other Important Contacts 

Audit Treasury and Finance Chair: Don Mintz     donmintz@shaw.ca 
Dream Home Chair: Craig Stokke              craig1@sellerdirect.com 
Health Wellness & Transportation Chair: Don O’Dwyer    dpodwyer@hotmail.com 
Large Grants Chair: Bob Brawn                    bbrawn@telus.net 
Small Grants Chair: Mark Ambrose            markambrose@shaw.ca 
Social Committee Chair: Toby Oswald-Felker     toby@shawlink.ca 
Stay In School Scholarship Program Chair: Bill Sumner bsumner@shaw.ca 
Programs and Tours Chair: Jim Fitzowich             jfitzowi@telusplanet.net 
World Community Service Chair: Jamie Moorhouse    jamie@talkinglightmedia.com 

NEED A MAKEUP??  JUST WANT TO WATCH THIS WEEK’S MEETING?? 
 
Members have said that it would be nice to be able to do an online makeup for information that is about Rotary 
Club of Calgary South. Why pay for an online service when the money donated could go back to our own Club. 
Thanks to Steve Mason, Craig Stokke and President Bill this is now a reality. For a $20.00 fee you can watch our 
meeting and receive a makeup at the same time. 
 
Online meetings are a great way to stay connected to the Club and if you want or need a makeup you can simply 
pay $20.00 online and you will receive the makeup. 
 
 Just go to: www.rotarycs.org  At the Home Page go to: “Member Resources”  
 Now go to: “Calgary South Virtual Meetings” which is just below “Bulletins” 
 Click this and you will be taken to a screen which allows you to view our meetings. 
 If you Register and pay online you will be able to receive a makeup. Remember to always create a “NEW” registration 

if you are going in to do makeups more than once. The makeup will count for 14 days before or after the date that you 
paid online just like any other makeup. 

We are going to take 3 months to trial this and we hope you will all get online and see what you think.   

http://www.rotarycs.org
mailto:kathyann@rotarycs.org
mailto:leclair@calgarylaw.com
mailto:rprokosch@prokoschgroup.com
mailto:kgfarn@telusplanet.net
mailto:donbacon@shaw.ca
mailto:treasurer@rotarycs.org
mailto:lkgrant@shaw.ca
mailto:srains@shaw.ca
mailto:steve@talkinglightmedia.com
mailto:glen@godlonton.com
mailto:gord@global-petroleum.com
mailto:jmh_calgary@hotmail.com
mailto:drmuir@shaw.ca
mailto:kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca
mailto:sjohnson@printthree.ab.ca
mailto:donmintz@shaw.ca
mailto:craig1@sellerdirect.com
mailto:dpodwyer@hotmail.com
mailto:bbrawn@telus.net
mailto:markambrose@shaw.ca
mailto:toby@shawlink.ca
mailto:bsumner@shaw.ca
mailto:jfitzowi@telusplanet.net
mailto:jamie@talkinglightmedia.com
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